
The Moving On course starting on the evening of 20th September will 

commence at 7.45 pm as planned, but the PCC meeting also scheduled for 

that evening has been postponed until a date to be announced. 

 

Today we say farewell to Dawn as our Churchwarden. We are extremely 

grateful to her for all the hard work and dedication she has put in to the 

working of our church and we wish her a ‘stress free retirement’ and thank 

her for her continued work as organist. 

 

 

Dates for September 

19th Women’s Fellowship 2.30pm in the hall. 

20th Moving On! 12.30 to 2.30pm (bring a sandwich) or 7.45 to 9.15pm 

24th Community shop in the hall 11-1pm 

 

Prayer groups meet on each Tuesday 9.30-10 am and each Wednesday 7-

7.30 pm in the Church. 

Mum’s coffee morning each Wednesday morning at 9.30am 

 

Contact details: 

Rector – Rev. Stefanie Hodges – 504228 [ day off Friday ] 

Curate – Rev. Diane Peters – 532792 

Organist– Dawn Scanlon – 07732 033448 or email 

                                                        dawnscanlon1@icloud.com.                                            

Newsletter – Sue Hammond – 562661 or email 

       m_hammond@talk21.com material by Thurs. please. 

Vulnerable Adults – Eike Ndiweni – Eike.ndiweni@btinternet.com  

Stewardship – Mike Hammond – details as for newsletter. 

                                                     

 

                                                                                                                                                                     

 

 

Sunday 18thSeptember 2016 at 10am 

17th Sunday after Trinity 
A warm welcome to all joining us for our service today 

 

Readings:    Jeremiah 8 v.18-9 v.1   p.767 

                    or     1 Timothy 2 v.1-7   p.1191 

                             Luke 16 v.1-13   p.1049 

Collect: 
Gracious God, 

you call us to fullness of life: 

deliver us from unbelief 

and banish our anxieties 

with the liberating love of Jesus Christ our Lord. 

 

If your little ones need distraction there are books and toys in the back 

room for your use. 

Please join us for refreshments and a chat after the service. 

 

Well done if you spotted last week’s “deliberate” mistake in the date, the 

prize, should you wish to claim it, is the job of proof reader, the position is 

instantly available due to the previous occupant being sacked!! 
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